
Weekly Update- Friday 10th  November 2023  

Willow Class 

 

 
This week we have been learning about the importance and history behind remembrance. 

We have also been learning about the four poppies. I was very impressed with the children’s 

maturity and questioning. The children then used the medium collage to create the poppies. 

I think you will agree, they look beautiful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Maths homework- this week we have started our ‘addition train’. 

New concepts for many but they all approached them with a smile on 

their face. For their homework, I have given them an addition sheet. 

Remember, try your best- you have been amazing this week with 

maths!  

What is column addition? - BBC Bitesize 

 

 

 

 A huge well done to our RUNNERS- you all ran with 

motivation and determination!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Class Reminders 

• Monday/Tuesday- PE days 

Children need to come into school wearing PE kits and a spare pair of shoes  
Please remember your school shoes and socks- we had lots of wet and cold feet! 

• Spelling test: Friday 17th November 2023 

Homework- We are having a big push on homework this term, please do encourage 

children to complete their homework. 

Weekly spellings- These can be found in homework folders and our class page 

Week reading- The children are really enjoying reading, it is lovely when they come into 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zy2mn39/articles/z3kmrwx


school all excited. This term we will be announcing a ‘reading champion’ for the term. 

Weekly maths- This term I will be sending out weekly maths homework that connect with 

our weekly maths of the week. I will always explain the homework to the children and 

provide support on our class page. As always, please do email if there are any problems.  

 

 


